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February 15, 2007
Dear Simulator,
I am very pleased to tell you that the efficiency of Ardessa Perkins has allowed us funds to provide an honorarium for each of you to help cover unplanned expenses and costs associated with our meeting.
Thank you all for coming, and for the nice things many you had to say about the success of the meeting and the influence it is likely to have on your future plans.


I hope those of you who owe me reports will be motivated to provide them soon.


And I look forward to seeing each of you soon!

Ever yours



Robert S Eisenberg


Bard Professor & Chairman



Dept. of Molecular Biophysics & Physiology



Email: beisenbe@rush.edu
cc. David Stepp
